
 

 

 
 
31 May 2022 
 
Amber Saxton 
 
By way of email only: fyi-request-18853-76612c67@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
Dear Amber 
 
Official Information Act request:  
 
Further to your letter dated 14 March 2022 made under the Official Information Act 1982, and 
our response dated 11 April 2022. We transferred some of your original request to Auckland 
University and although they have responded to you directly they have transferred one 
question back to Waikato DHB for response. 
 
Specifically, you requested: 
 
With regards to general medicine and paediatrics departments. 
 
1) What is the list if senior medical officers designated to be clinical supervisors for 
medical students from the university if Auckland (i.e. who are the SMOs who can sign 
CSRs) 
This question was transferred to Auckland University in accordance with s14 of the Official 
Information Act.  We understand that they have supplied you with a list of SMO’s designated 
to be clinical supervisors. 
 
2) From above, what is the FTE of each SMO, and number of hours expected on- site. 
Using the information sent to us from the University of Auckland we can now respond to this 
question.- The table below shows FTE for the SMO’s designated to be clinical supervisors as 
outlined by University of Auckland.- 
 

General Medicine  
1.0 FTE = 13 
0.9 FTE = 1 
0.8 FTE  = 1 
Total = 15 

 
Waikato DHB supports the open disclosure of information to assist community understanding 
of how we are delivering publically funded healthcare. This includes the proactive publication 
of anonymised Official Information Act responses on our website from 10 working days after 
they have been released. 
 
I trust this answers your query. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Jacquie Sherborne 
Acting Executive Director Organisational Support 
Waikato District Health Board 
  

Paediatrics  
1.0 FTE = 4 
0.8 FTE = 1 
0.7 FTE = 1 
Total = 6 


